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2023 Annual 
Update 

Glen Ullin Community Foundation 

c/o North Dakota Community Foundation 

PO Box 387 

Bismarck, ND  58502-0387 

Dear Friends,  
Each year we send this report 
out to share the good news of 
our community foundation and 
keep you up-to-date on its work.  

Our foundation is here to help 
improve our community. We 
want to continue growing it, so that we can have 
a greater impact on the projects and programs 
that we value. As it stands now, we receive 
almost three times more grant requests than we 
have money to award.  

Please take a look at our web page which lists 
the last few years of grants. Or ask us for a 
complete list. The fund is invested in North 
Dakota with North Dakota companies like 
Bravera (American Trust), and the annual 
revenue is spun off to help fund important 
community programs and programs. Thank you 
to our local committee for taking the time 
annually to review grants and make awards!  

Please consider your part in the foundation.  
Thank you in advance for your gift!  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact me or our other committee members:  
Mary Sibla, James Farrell or Alice Fitterer.          

  - Nancy Bittner, Committee Chair  

Oct. 2023 

• Established in 2012 

• Total Assets (as of 6/30/23): $173,742 

• Total Grants Awarded in 2023:  6 

grants totaling $7,120 

• Total Grants Awarded since 2013:  59 

grants totaling $65,368 

* Includes data from the Ishmael & Rose 
Diede Charitable Fund for Glen Ullin, ND 

Committee Awards $7,120 

The Glen Ullin Community Foundation 
Advisory Committee awarded $7,120 in six 
different grants in April to the following 
organizations: 

• Crossroads Golf Association for 
chemicals:  $1,440 

• GUPPIES for flower boxes for the elderly:  
$1,440 

• Marian Manor Healthcare Center for the 
purchase of a floor scrubber:  $1,440 

• Glen Ullin Senior Citizens Club to fix a 
leaking roof, add ceiling vents, replace 
insulation, and replace ceiling tiles:  $1,000 

• City of Glen Ullin for a 2023 municipal 
building facelift:  $1,000 

• Glen Ullin Park Board for a 2023 
landscaping project:  $800 

 

Grants are awarded once a year.  Applications 
and more information is available at 
www.NDCF.net/GlenUllin.  ◊ 

To: Local Postal Customer 
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GUPPIES (Glen Ullin People Promoting Interest & 
Events) built six plant boxes with their grant.  The 
boxes were placed around town, with several at 
Marion Manor. 



The Glen Ullin Community Foundation is a component fund of the North Dakota 
Community Foundation (NDCF).  Established in 1976, NDCF provides 
comprehensive charitable services including donor gift planning, bequest planning, 
and fiduciary services such as accounting, audit, and money management.  For 
more information about NDCF, contact John Heinen, NDCF Development Director 
at 701-590-4614. 
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GlenUllin@NDCF.net  

www.NDCF.net/GlenUllin 

Leave Your Legacy in Glen Ullin 
If you would like to leave some or all of your 
estate to the Glen Ullin Community 
Foundation, the bequest language is as follows: 

 “I give and bequeath to the North Dakota 
Community Foundation (Tax ID 45-0336015), a 
qualified charitable organization under IRS 501
(c)(3), located in Bismarck, North Dakota, 
______(a percentage, specific dollar amount, or 
remainder) to the Glen Ullin Community 
Foundation, a component fund of the North 
Dakota Community Foundation.”   

* Be sure to consult an attorney 

If you have left us in your will, trust or made us 
the beneficiary of your retirement or insurance, 
please let us know so we can say thank you!   

What is Our Potential? 

There are over 69 local 
community foundations 
in North Dakota, some 
that started over three 
decades ago and others 
that started last year.   

The larger these 
permanent endowment 
funds grow, the more 
earnings are available 
for grants every year.  
Some funds award over 
$40,000 in grants every 
year!  

Can you help us grow 
our fund so that we can 
better support the 
programs and projects 
that make our community great?  Consider 
setting up a recurring gift online or send a 
check to our address below. 

Other ways to give include: 

• Donate stock 

• Take advantage of the IRA Charitable 
Rollover -  your donation (directly from 
your IRA account to our fund) counts as 
your Required Minimum Distribution, but 
you can avoid taxes on it! 

• Give memorial gifts to our fund in honor 
of family members and friends. 

• Donate real estate 

If you’d like to have a 
confidential conversation 
about these or other 
charitable-giving options, feel 
free to contact John Heinen 
from our partner, the North 
Dakota Community 
Foundation, at 701-590-4614 
or John@NDCF.net  

“Do what you can, with what you 

have, where you are.” - Theodore Roosevelt 


